
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Representative Meeting on Monday 10.1.18 

 

Meeting was held at JCCC Lincoln form 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm 

 

WELCOME—Gemorial Johnson, Center Director JCCC Lincoln 

 

 Began by thanking those in attendance for coming.  

 Prefaced that questions surrounding the new building and the upcoming Care 

Advantage system will be addressed at the All Parent Family Partnership Meeting 

on 11.5.18. 

 

CENTER HAPPENINGS—Gemorial Johnson, Center Director JCCC Lincoln 

 

 Reminded everyone about the updated Parent Representative List which was sent 

out via email and is posted on the Center Website. 

o There are still openings for several classes so, if you are interesting in 

serving, please speak to Marcia Riggins, Office Manager at JCCC Lincoln. 

 Optional Parent Requested Conferences will be held October 8th to October 12th. 

Please email jcccparentconference@gmail.com with several times between the 

hours of 9:30-12:00 and 2:00-3:00 daily if you are interested. These conferences 

will be with your child’s current primary teacher. 

 Sympathy card stations will be set up at both JCCC Main and JCCC Lincoln for 

Stephanie Bierria following the death of her husband. These stations are now up 

at both campuses. We hope that these cards will help support and lift up the 

Bierria family in the days to come. 

  We would like to remind all of our parents about a few key policies at JCCC: 

o If you have an infant and older child enrolled at JCCC, please drop the 

older child off first and then the infant. Older children may not sit outside 

the classroom unattended while the infant is being dropped off. 

o Additionally, according to State Childcare Licensing and the State of 

Georgia, it is unlawful to leave children in a vehicle unattended, even with 

the vehicle running.  

o We thank you all for your continued cooperation in keeping the children at 

JCCC safe and secure. 
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Question and Answer 

 

Any updates on Care Advantage? Information concerning Care Advantage will be 

on the agenda for the All Parent Family Partnership Meeting on 11.5.18. 

 

Will the Infant rooms be adjusted when the children turn 1 year old? We will 

adjust the room as the children’s developmental needs change. We will also provide cots 

for children who are 1 year old. 

 

Which big holiday events are still scheduled? Due to construction at JCCC Main, 

Fall Crawl and Grandparents Day have been cancelled until next year. Feast of Thanks is 

still on the schedule for November. We will be staggering meal times based on age 

groups and are encouraging parents to eat in their child’s classroom to relieve possible 

congestion on campus. Christmas with the Kranks To-Go and Kindergarten Prep 

Christmas Caroling is still on the schedule for December as well. More information 

regarding these events will be sent out closer to the day. 

 

Will there be an update sent out regarding the recent Curriculum Night? We 

are currently editing a video of Curriculum Night which will be available once 

completed.  

 

When is Kindergarten Prep Graduation? We are in the process of organizing the 

calendar for 2019 and will update everyone when it is completed. 

 

Can Parent Representatives have a list of parents’ contact information for 

their class to send out Meeting Minutes? Due to confidentiality concerns, the 

center cannot give out parent contact information without express consent. All Meeting 

Minutes will be made available on the Center Website no later than 24 hours after the 

respective meeting.  

 

 


